
 

Pomfret Planning Commission 

Draft Minutes for Monday, December 8, 2014 

 

 

Attending:    Phil Dechert;  Orson St. John; Scott Woodward:  John Moore  

   via speaker phone  

 

Absent: Tina Feeney , Bill Emmons, Nelson Lamson  

 

Guests:  none       

  

 

 

 

The Pomfret Planning Commission was called to order at 7:05pm. 

 

Motion made by Phil and Seconded by Orson to Approve the minutes of Nov 24, 2014   

discussion, motion approved.  

 

Scott reviewed all his draft changes to the Land Use and Energy sections of the draft 

Town Plan.   We discussed all the suggested changes… Scott will get out a clean copy for 

us to review… Estimated time frame 1 week.  Orson gave recognition for all of Scotts 

work. 

 

The draft town plan reflects changes suggested by Two Rivers.  Changes were made to 

the Energy Section especially as it pertains to renewable energy.  There was some 

significant rewrite of the land use section.    

 

Upon receipt from Scott it was suggested the planning commission members review the 

draft town plan as well as the 2007 town plan to assure any areas of importance were not 

left behind.  It would be helpful if members could email to the board those areas of 

concern or change so we can all review the input before our next meeting.  

 

Next meeting is January 10, 2015.  The regular scheduled meeting on December 22, 2014 

is cancelled.   

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:07 pm.  

 

Submitted,  

John Moore  

 

 


